

Cogenhoe Primary School York Avenue Cogenhoe Northants NN7 1NB Telephone/Fax: 01604 890380

Acting Headteacher: Mrs C Oldham

21st March 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

Year 6 have been busy thinking up ideas of how they can raise money towards their End of School Prom. They have decided on a fabulous enterprise idea, but they need your help too. We are asking for donations of balls of wool please, which the children will use to make 'Prom Poms', they will then sell their finished work at school.

We would be most grateful for any donations and we can't wait for you to see the finished products.



Yours sincerely,

Mrs Reeve and Mrs Lymn.